

NHS
Great Western Hospitals

NHS Foundation Trust
Brighter Futures
The Great Western Hospital
Marlborough Road
Swindon
SN3 6BB

Tel: 01793 605631 Email: gwh.fundraising@nhs.net www.brighterfuturesgwh.nhs.uk Registered Charity No: 1050892

Mrs Clair Wilkinson Chiseldon Parish Council

18 December 2018

Dear Clair

Thank you for supporting our Special Care Baby Incubator Appeal

Thank you so much to Chiseldon Parish Council for supporting our Special Care Baby Unit Incubator Appeal. I am very pleased to acknowledge the generous donation of £48.00 raised at your recent Christmas Event. I would also like to thank you for the generous grant of £500 given via The Big Give Christmas Challenge which we were able to get doubled with the matched funding available – meaning your grant was worth £1,000 to us!

As you know, in partnership with Charity New Life we need to raise £175,000 to replace 5 of our incubators with a newer model that will bring greater benefit to both baby and parents. I am delighted to tell you that your donation will take the total raised for the appeal to over £170,882.04 - so thank you for your support.

Your support helps to fund that extra special level of care at the Great Western Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust making a real difference to patients, their families and our staff who treat them, above what the NHS is able to provide.

We know from talking to supporters like you that you're keen to stay involved in our work. Being able to contact our most passionate supporters is one of the most effective ways we have of raising money for life-saving research, equipment and patient amenities.

In May 2018 changes to the general data protection regulations will mean we can no-longer contact you. This means we cannot inform you of how our fundraising is going, celebrate with you the impact your support is making, tell you about new projects taking place at the Hospital or share with you details of the events taking place near to you.

By saying YES you'll make sure that you won't miss out. Supporters like you are the heart of Brighter Futures and we hope you will stay with us on our exciting journey ahead. Please complete and return the Consent Form attached or sign up online www.brighterfuturesgwh.nhs.uk/contact-form.

Thank you once again for your support - it is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Jane Leighton Major Gifts Manger Brighter Futures

The security and privacy of your personal information is very important to Brighter Futures. We will use the data you give to us for administration. We hope to contact you to keep you updated of our work. If you would like to change your preferences please visit: www.brighterfuturesgwh.nhs.uk/contact-form

Service Teamwork Ambition Respect



Brighter Futures

would like to thank

Chiseldon Parish Council

for their support towards the Special Care Baby Unit Incubator Appeal in raising £548



Thank you for your amazing support and commitment

Great Western Hospitals NHS



NHS Foundation Trust

Brighter Futures is a registered charity (number 1050892)